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Majority of Baltimore Area Residents Think  

Cocaine and Heroin Use is Increasing in Maryland 
 
Eighty-one percent of Baltimore City residents and 73% of Baltimore County residents think that 
cocaine use is increasing in Maryland.  Residents of these two jurisdictions are also most likely to 
perceive an increase in heroin use.  A minority of Maryland residents think that marijuana and PCP use 
is increasing. 
 
 

Percentage of Maryland Residents from Selected Counties, 
Who Think Drug Use is Increasing in Maryland 

(Includes counties with more than 50 respondents) 
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Cocaine (including crack) 61% 73% 81% 47% 61% 61% 

Heroin 40% 55% 59% 25% 32% 30% 

Marijuana 28% 32% 32% 16% 32% 30% 

PCP/Angel Dust 35% 29% 31% 18% 19% 23% 

 
SOURCE: Statewide telephone poll of 1,001 adults age 18 or older, conducted for CESAR by the University of Maryland 

Survey Research Center, College Park. between November and December, 1992. 

 
 

* CESAR FAX is supported by a grant from the Governor's Drug and Alcohol Abuse Commission.
For further information about today's topic or to be placed on the distribution list, please call CESAR at 301-403-8329.

WINTER, 93  ISSUE OF CESAR REPORTS NOW AVAILABLE !

 Among the articles  included in this issue are:  a description of the Herman Toulson
Correctional Boot Camp in Maryland, a summary of Dr. David Nurco's  CESAR
Speaker Serie's lecture on "25 Years of Drug Research in Maryland", an invited
perspective from Dr. Don Des Jarlais on "The Value of Syringe Exchange Programs,"
and MD Statewide Epidemiology Work Group highlights from  Somerset County.
Call CESAR at (301) 403-8329 to receive a copy and to be placed on CESAR's mailing
list.

 


